
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF 
A REGULAR MEETING OF THE METRO 

WASTEWATER JOINT POWERS 
AUTHORITY/METRO COMMISSION  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the 
Metro Wastewater Joint Powers Authority /Metro Commission 
scheduled for Thursday July 3, 2025 has been canceled.  

The Special Meeting that had been scheduled for Thursday, 
July 10, 2025, at 12:00 p.m. is being cancelled as well. 

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be August 7, 2025.

Dated: June 26, 2025 

________________/s/   Lori Anne Peoples, MMC 
Metro Commission/Metro JPA Secretary 


